
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
February 3, 2014 
 

Valentine’s Healthy Cupcake Walk 
 
The City of Santa Maria Recreation and Parks Department encourages participants of 
all ages and fitness levels to come to the Valentine’s Healthy Cupcake Walk promoting 
the benefits of healthy eating and exercise. 
 
The free community walk takes place Saturday, February 8 at 10:00 a.m. at Rotary 
Centennial Park, 2625 S. College Drive. Walk at your own pace during the 1-mile or 2-
mile distances. Healthy cupcakes and recipes will be handed out to participants at the 
conclusion of the walk. No registration is required. 
 
To find out more about the Community Walks Series, visit the Santa Maria Recreation 
and Parks administrative offices, located at 615 S. McClelland Street, and pick up a 
listing of all the themed walks scheduled throughout the year. 
 
Questions may be directed to Recreation and Parks, 925-0951 ext. 260. 
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